
 

 
 

Excellent! A resurfacing project on US-69 in Bryan County recently won a silver award in the 

national Excellence in Concrete Pavement Awards program. The achievement was noted at the 

Monday, Jan. 3, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission. 

Pictured are commission Vice Chair Jim Dunegan, Oklahoma Department of 

Transportation Atoka area Construction Engineer John Winters, ODOT Chief Engineer Gary 

Evans, Atoka area acting Division Engineer Calvin Carney, along with Oklahoma Concrete 

Pavers Association Executive Director Brent Burwell and ODOT Director Gary Ridley. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


